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News Release 
April 6, 2020      

Robbery Investigation – Update  

On Friday April 3, 2020, the Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office took a 30 year old male into 
custody in connection to the robberies of the Pick-N-Save grocery store pharmacy in the 
Village of Wales on February 18, 2020, and April 2, 2020. The subject will be charged and at 
this time there are no other suspects at large. This is an ongoing investigation.  

The Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by the Village of Menomonee Falls Police 
Department and the Jefferson County Sheriff’s Office. 

The Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office would like to thank the public for their assistance in this 
investigation.  
 
Lieutenant Tyler Loftus 
Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office 
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News Release 
April 2, 2020      

Robbery Investigation – Village of Wales 
 
On April 2, 2020, at approximately 6:14 pm, the Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office responded to 
the report of a robbery which occurred at the Pick-N-Save grocery store pharmacy in the Village 
of Wales. There were no reported injuries to anyone involved. No suspect(s) are in custody at 
this time. The store was temporarily closed for the scene to be processed. Pick-N-Save has 
since re-opened and is back to normal operations. The Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office is 
requesting assistance in identifying the subject below. Attached are pictures of the individual 
involved in the robbery and suspect vehicle. This incident is actively being investigated and we 
ask that if anyone has information to contact Detective Kendra Moonen direct at 262-548-7461.   
 

 
 
Lieutenant Tyler Loftus 
Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office 
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